
Welcome to the Oregon New Superintendents Community of Practice—a dedicated support network

designed to help you navigate the unique landscape of Oregon’s public education system. Through

monthly calls, you'll gain access to timely legal and fiscal updates, Oregon-specific finance guidance,

and a collaborative space for problem-solving with peers. This free offering for COSA members

ensures you’re never leading alone.

August 3*

September 15- 8:00-10:00AM-Virtual

November 17- 8:00-10:00AM-Virtual

January 12- 8:00-10:00AM-Virtual

SESSION OFFERINGS

*In person reception at the Summer Teaching and Learning Conference, Eugene.

Contact Sera Lockwood with any questions 

sera@cosa.k12.or.us

*Must be active COSA member to participate.

https://www.cosa.k12.or.us/events/2526SCP

